
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20380 
RIPLY REFER TO 

JAC:CJS:mwb 
JUL 1 B 37.7; 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Box 82 Squankum Road 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

Your letter of July 5, 1975, concerning Lee Harvey 
Oswald, is acknowledged. 

Records of former Marines are maintained at the National 
Personnel Records Center, Military Personnel Records, 9700 
Page Boulevard, St. Louis, Missouri 63132. 

Lee Harvey Oswald's case file has been ordered from 
there, and, as soon as it arrives at this Headquarters, 
your question will be answered. 

Sincerely, 

R. L..POLASERet21-1-  
Captain, U. S. Marine Corps Reserve 

Head, Correspondence Branch 
Judge Advocate Division 


